ACFA April 8, 2006 ‘Breakout” Tournament Results
Our second tournament was held under "less than ideal’ conditions, with morning thunderstorms and a bonafide Small Craft
Advisory in effect the whole day. The ACFA membership was not to be deterred though by a 'little wind and dingy water’
and officially weighed in a total of 59 tournament fish plus 9 redfish and a white trout. But alas, NO pompano &

Speckled Trout (29 W1 Flounder {15) Wit Sheepshead (2) Wit Ground Mullet (4) Wi

1. Chris Conken 375 Kyle Mitternight 4.05  Henry Mall 9.40 Bryvan Hack L10#

2. Kyle Mitternight 3.70  Alvin Bell 245 Donnie Fasshender 4.35 Henry Mall 1L.10

3. Scott Godwin (M) 345 Bryan Hack 230 Bobby McElroy 345 Barry Keith 0
(N) NEW member for 2006 * First to weigh in

Kudos to Henry Nall who went all out (literally in 4°-6' seas) to catch 1st place in sheepshead & 2nd in ground mullet.
To Kyle Mitternight for his fine Ist place flounder and 2nd place speckled trout. And to Bryan Hack who caught the Ist
place ground mullet and 3rd place flounder from the Dauphin Island Pier (while I stood nearby, fishless and slack jawed).
And a big ‘thank you’ to the members of the U8, Coast Guard Auxiliary and Mobile Power Squadron for providing the
non-binding boat inspections for our members at the April weigh-in. Again this year, about 20 ACFA members took
advantage of this opportunity and had their rigs inspected and approved. The ACFA promotes safe boating and encourages
all members to take advantage of this free and non-binding inspection when it 1s offered in the future,

Our host site for the weigh in (American Legion Post 250) does NOT charge us for the use of their facilities,
They use our donated fish (in the donation cooler) to fry for veterans, And ask only that we respect the premises
by patromizing their bar as much as possible and PLEASE leave no trash on the ground, or fish carcasses in the
cans or dumpsters. Thank you!



